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MISSION CENTER

ANNOUNCEMENTS
October 2, 2016
   
We are looking for one more person to serve as a childcare worker during the 2016 RMMC Conference, November 4-6th in Estes Park, CO. This is a paid position and you need to be/become Youth Worker Certified. You will provide childcare for ages 0-4 throughout the weekend. For more information, please contact Shandra Newcom at: snewcom@cofchrist.org. We need to fill this position as soon as possible.

The 2016 Business Meeting Season has come to a close. We would like to extend a special thank you to our volunteer facilitators, pastors and staff who have worked together to hold annual congregational meetings. We are grateful to congregations for their continued financial generosity in 2017, and we look forward to seeing congregational delegates at the upcoming RMMC Conference.

The Fort Collins Congregation will be celebrating their 100th Anniversary! All are invited to share in the activities which will take place on October 15th -16th. The event will begin at 2:00 PM on Saturday in the Ft. Collins Church Activity Center with a slide show, sharing of experiences, honoring past leaders, and refreshments. A banquet will be held in the evening at 6:00 PM. Sunday activities will begin at 9:45 AM with an information Q&A session with President Steve Veazey, followed by a worship service at 11:00 AM. Additional parking will be available during the event across Oak, in the horse/carriage lot, directly S. of the church, and in the Mennonite parking lot on the N. side of their church.  This does not include the bank parking lot on Saturday. Signs will be posted to guide entrance to these lots. Please contact Marilyn Garner for reservations: 970-493-4137 or garner.marily@gmail.com. 
The 6th Annual Retro Night at the Brighton Congregation will be held Saturday, October 1st at 7:00 PM (located at 607 Strong St, Brighton, CO 80601). Step into the past and enjoy music from the 50’s – 80’s as we dance and play games including Limbo and Name That Tune! Put on your retro outfit, bring a retro snack/ dish to share, and don’t forget to enter your name into the door prizes. Show off your memorabilia like those old 8 track tapes! This is a night for ALL AGES. Please contact Mark Mauzey with questions: 303-601-7853.

RMMC Conference: November 4-6, 2016, Estes Park, CO. Join alongside 200 members and friends for the biggest event of the year at the 15th Annual RMMC Conference in the heart of the Rocky Mountains. We will gather again at the YMCA of the Rockies in Estes Park and the theme for the weekend is “Be Transformed”. We will be talking about transformation through Christ as we become a community that lives, loves and shares together. Our guest ministers will be Bill McFarlin (teaching and preaching), Dave & Dustee Heinz (Dave will provide music ministry and Dustee will be our spiritual companion), and Kinsey Horringa (youth ministry). Registration is NOW OPEN! Please visit www.cofchristrm.org to register online or print off a registration form and mail to the Mission Center Office. Additional registration forms have been mailed to pastors and will be sent to delegates soon. We can’t wait to see you there! Youth K-12 attending conference, please be sure to bring your swimsuit! There is a swim activity on Saturday afternoon that you don’t want to miss. 
We will welcome display tables at RMMC Conference again this year! If your congregation, retreat, camp/campground, or organization would like to share a display at the upcoming fall conference, please reserve a space now. Tables are limited! Contact Rebecca Russell at the Mission Center office to reserve your space: brussellcofchrist@gmail.com or 303-426-5900 x1. 
*** Upcoming Mission Center Events*** 


Oct 8

Mission Center Council Meeting

Nov 4-6
RMMC Conference

Every week, one of the mission center staff sends out an e-mail update to communicate information about upcoming events and relevant ministerial topics. To receive these Weekly E-Mail Updates please send an e-mail to information@cofchristrm.org. 

Rocky Mountain Mission Center, 9501 Lou Dr, Denver, CO  80260

303.426.5900 (voice or fax) /  800.783.6760  /  www.cofchristrm.org
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